

May 29, 2024

RECEIVED
JUN 0 3 2024

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

The United Stated Postal Inspection Service has approved a deviation to the Postal Police uniform policy. Nonbargaining Postal Police employees will have an option to wear dark blue uniform shirts instead of the current white shirt.

Please contact Paulita Wimbush at extension 4042 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Nicholson

Paulita Brilish

Director

FOL

Labor Relations Policies and Programs